
 

10 January 2022 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

Continuation of Online Learning 

 

With reference to the notice released on Sunday, 9 January, the student who was quarantined for 

testing is still awaiting his COVID test result and will continue to stay at Penny’s Bay Quarantine 

Centre for further medical observation.  Thus, all lessons for G7-11 will continue to be conducted 

through Zoom on Tuesday, 11 January, until further notice. 

 

The G12 Mock Examinations will be postponed to Wednesday, 12 January, according to the 

previously announced examination schedule.  Examinations originally scheduled for Monday,     

10 January and Tuesday, 11 January will be postponed, with arrangements to be announced in due 

course.  

 

Please be reminded to check the HKT Smart School Parents’ app and ManageBac for further 

updates as the situation evolves. 

 

The health and safety of the DBS community continues to be our highest priority in the midst of 

this pandemic.  I look forward to seeing all of our students on the Hill soon. 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


